
Lourdes Secondary School 

47 Kirriemuir Avenue 

Glasgow 

G52 3DF 

Phone 0141 582 0180 

Email headteacher@lourdes- 

sec.glasgow.sch.uk 

 

Head Teacher 

Gerry McGuigan 

GM/LM 

Thursday 4 February 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As we come to the end of week 4 of home learning, I hope that you and your loved ones continue to 

be safe and well. 

Following the First Minister’s statement on Tuesday regarding a partial return to school, we have 

discussed this at school and authority level and we are beginning to form plans to meet our 

requirements. 

From the 22nd of February we can invite a very small number of S4/5/6 pupils into school to 

complete work for National Qualifications that cannot be completed at home. Pupils in school will be 

there to complete work – they will not be completing assessments. 

 

For example: 

· We will plan for Nat 5 Woodskills pupils to attend to complete their models. 

· We will not plan for any pupils from Maths to be in school. 

 

I will contact you as soon as we have details of how this will work in our school. All other pupils will 

continue with home learning. 

Tomorrow, Monday and Tuesday are holidays and I hope that you are able to switch off I-pads, relax 

and spend time with loved ones. Home learning restarts on Wednesday 10th February. 

As always, please contact myself, Pastoral Care or year group heads if there is anything we can do to 

support you. 

Keep safe 

 

 

Mr McGuigan 

Head Teacher 
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